
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 11:53 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Shirley Vincent

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Good morning,

We own a seasonal property at  which has been in the family for 60 years.

We received a notice yesterday that Hydro One is proposing a substantial increase in rates that will negatively
impact seasonal dwellers.

Our average monthly electricity use over the past 12 months is 40.77 kWh. Our usage is low because we can only
access the property while the river is open.
It is a summer cottage and occupancy during the winter months is not an option.

According to the table included in the letter the proposed change in category (moving from Seasonal to Residential
Low Density (R2) Class) would more than double the amount we are presently paying.

We think that such an increase is excessive and needs to be reviewed.

Any help you can offer us in this situation would be most appreciated.

If you require further information I can be reached at 705 929 4667 or by email shirleyv6@gmail.com.

Shirley Vincent

-- Attachment --






